
Calling all qualified and student radiographers who are involved in service delivery, service 
development, education and research. We would love to hear your views and experiences of 
involving patients and the public within the four domains of professional practice.  
We are conducting a project exploring the implementation of the SCoR’s “Patient, Public and 
Practitioner Partnership within Imaging and Radiotherapy: Guiding Principles” (P4) document.  
 
This project has been funded by the College of Radiographers Industry Partnership Scheme 
(CoRIPS) and has ethics approval. 

 
The four domains are service delivery, service development, education and research.   

 
We would like to invite you to participate by completing a short questionnaire by clicking the 
link below. The link will take you to the questionnaire page where you will find participant 
information and the ethics approval details.   

 

https://uos.questionpro.eu/t/AB3uzn4ZB3vllX   

 
Thank you in advance for your participation. If you have any questions do get in touch with the 
researchers.  
 
Prof. Ruth Strudwick  Email: r.strudwick@uos.ac.uk   

Dr Aarthi Ramlaul  Email: aarthi.ramlaul@bucks.ac.uk   

Pam Shuttleworth  Email: pam.shuttleworth@nhs.net  

 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fuos.questionpro.eu%2Ft%2FAB3uzn4ZB3vllX&data=05%7C01%7Cr.strudwick%40uos.ac.uk%7Cdf38dcc9e0f34456de0808dbd1718f95%7Cee265dd904ad41b7b409e6699705d35d%7C0%7C0%7C638334057890717906%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=D84aKkWAne5mgXkDHEAD0q2JPNCC9rEMAgPIk9w0EwU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:r.strudwick@uos.ac.uk
mailto:aarthi.ramlaul@bucks.ac.uk
mailto:pam.shuttleworth@nhs.net

